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Good morning 
 
Thank you for your letter to Martin Dockrell, dated 17th July 2020. Martin has asked for me to
respond on his behalf. The content has been noted. I can assure you that we are currently
investigating a number of products notified to us, to ensure that they are compliant with the new
regulations.
 
You should also be aware that, consistent with our responsibilities under Article 5.3, it is PHE policy
to publish correspondence with the tobacco industry.
 
Regards
 

 
Tobacco Notifications Team
Health Improvement: Alcohol, Drugs, Tobacco, & Justice Division
Public Health England
Email: Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk    
Website: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/notification-of-tobacco-or-herbal-products-for-
smoking
 
Protecting and improving the nation’s health
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